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Date: May 13th, 2025
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Hancock Well-Being Works Service Agreement
 I am requesting the Board of Works permission to accept the Hancock Well-Being Works Service Agreement as presented.  This is a comprehensive blood test.  I have been collaborating with Doctor Fletcher on this for over the last two years.  This test will evaluate over 40 key factors that contribute to an officer’s risk for heart disease, stroke, and diabetes.  The test provides personalized insights into an officer’s current health status and future risk, enabling targeted prevention strategies.  I believe this test will help save lives and provide the officers that protect our community a healthier future.  The cost associated with the tests will be paid for out of HSI. 
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

